Mass Announcement


The 2024 Archbishop's Appeal for Ministries is underway.  Please consider a donation so that Walking United in Christ, we can consistently care for those who rely upon the Archdiocese and our programs for life and faith sustaining support.  You may respond to the invitation mailed to your home or locate Appeal donation information on our website and bulletin or email.




